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Upcoming Events

 
Host Zone –Sandy Hillcrest Zone 
Thank you for helping with roundtable.  It 

is great to see your willingness to help 
out! 

CORE VALUE FOR NOVEMBER 
RESPECT 

 
Monthly Highlight 

 
Character Connection 

Respect 
• Show that you value others by how 

you treat them 
• Find one way to make the world a 

better place 
• Memorize the Outdoor Code 
• Be kind to animals 
• Learn how to care for the Flag 

 
Respect: Showing regard for the worth of 
someone or something. Respect is 
something we should all practice every day. 
We should strive to be respectful of others, of 
our surroundings, in what we say and do, and 
most of all we should have respect for 
ourselves. Cub Scouts will learn that if they 
are respectful of others, others will respect 
them. 

 

 
 

 

Photography Belt Loop 

1. Point out the major features of a 
camera to your den or family and 
explain the function of each part. 
Parts could include film, lens, 
shutter, power on and off, zoom, 
battery, flash, display panel, case, 
settings, etc.  

2. Discuss with your den leader or 
adult partner, the benefits and 
contributions photography makes 
to modern life. Report what you 
learned to your den or family.  

3. Using a camera, take at least 10 
pictures of your family, pet, or 
scenery; show these to your den. 

Respect your efforts, respect yourself. 
Self-respect leads to self-discipline. When 
you have both firmly under your belt, that's 
real power.  Clint Eastwood 

Football is like life - it requires 
perseverance, self-denial, hard work, 
sacrifice, dedication and respect for 
authority.   Vince Lombardi 

 

Date  Day & Time  Activity  Location 

November 17, 
2011 

Thursday 6 ‐ 10:00 pm 
Basic Training ‐ All Families 

of Scouts 
Alta View Zone    
8600 So. 1850 E. 

December 2, 
2011 

Friday 5:30‐9:30 pm  Holiday Auction  Salt Palace 

December 3, 
2011 

Saturday 8:00 am ‐ 2:00 
pm 

Roundtable Commissioner 
Summit 

GSLC Service 
Center 

Auditorium 

December 8, 
2011 

Thursday 8:30 pm 
Pinewood Derby Patch Contest 

Turn‐in 
Roundtable 



Every boy deserves a 
 
 
 
 

Leader - Show your boys you care, 
Make sure you are trained. 
 
REMEMBER, IT IS ALL ABOUT THE BOYS! 
 
 
 

To be considered trained a leader needs: 
 
Available on-line: 
• Cub Scout Leader Fast Start 
• This is Scouting 
• Youth Protection - Must complete YP before you can 

register.  Must be renewed every two years to re-charter. 
• Leader Specific Training 

 
For on-line trainings go to: 
http://www.gslc-bsa.org and click on Training 
 
Den Chief Training is now on-line.  Den Chiefs and Den 
Leaders can take this training together or alone. 
http://www.scouting.org/training/youth/dencheftraining.aspx 
 
Remember to use the New Tour Plan, New Health & 
Medical Forms 
To get both brochures go to http://www.gslc-bsa.org and 
click on Forms and Materials 
 
Upcoming Training 
Thursday, November 17th 6 – 10 PM 
Basic Training for all Scout Families 
Hosted by Alta View Zone 
8600 South 1850 East 
 
Commissioner Trainings: 
***On-line Fast Start Unit Commissioners, 
If you have any questions regarding your position please 
speak to Laura Falcon 
 
Webelos Badges 
 
Scientist – Webelos Handbook pages 401 thru 428 
 

 
 
Craftsman – Webelos Handbook pages 197 thru 210 
 

 
 

 

 
 
The National Den Award recognizes dens 
that conduct a quality, year-round program. 
Service projects, Cub Scout Academics and 
Sports, field trips, character development, 
and Cub Scout camping are areas that are 
emphasized. Dens earn the award as a 
team, not as individual den members. The 
recognition is a ribbon for the den flag or 
den doodle. 
 
To earn the National Den Award, a Cub 
Scout den must 
A. Have at least 50 percent of the den's 
Tiger Cubs, Cub Scouts, or Webelos Scouts 
attend two den meetings and one pack 
meeting or activity each month of the year. 
B. Complete six of the following during the 
year: 
1. Use the denner system within the den. 
2. In a Tiger Cub den, use shared leadership 
and rotate the boy/adult host team. 
3. Have 50 percent of the den go on three 
field trips per year. A field trip may be used 
in place of a den meeting. 
4. As a den, attend a Cub Scout day camp, 
Cub Scout or Webelos Scout resident 
camp, or a council family camping event 
with at least 50 percent of the den 
membership. 
5. Conduct three den projects or activities 
leading to a Character Connections 
discussion. 
6. As a den, participate in at least one of the 
Cub Scout Sports programs. 
7. As a den, participate in at least one of the 
Cub Scout Academics programs. 
8. Have 50 percent of the den participate in 
a den conservation/resource project. 
9. Have 50 percent of the den participate in 
at least one den service project. 


	2011 10 November
	2011 10 November page 2

